
GDC supported Ngala Children’s Services and 
the Shire of Shark Bay with the construction and 
ongoing operation of the facility.  

Commission’s role

Department of
Primary Industries and
Regional Development

REDGrants
Shark Bay Early Years Multi-Age Complex
Ngala Children’s Services 
Completed June 2021

The project involved the construction of a new 
daycare complex to operate education and care and 
other community programs focusing on children up 
to five years in age. 
The facility is managed by the Shire of Shark Bay 
and meets the growing need for childcare in the 
area by supporting working parents, enabling them 
to return to the workforce.

$ $150,000
RED Grant
$151,500
Leveraged

$301,500
Total project cost

“The building is purpose built, designed 
to allow the service to work with the 

environmental and climate challenges, as 
well as for flexibility as the needs for the 

community changes.” 
Kate Pitt, Operations Manager Early Education & 

Development, Ngala Children’s Services

8 children can be cared for 
each day

direct job created1

10 families using the 
facility

3+ local residents 
returning to the workforce 


